
 

BUNKER HILL HIGH SCHOOL STUDENT MEDIA RELEASE FORM 

 
As the world of media opportunities expands, we are seeking ways to involve our staff and 
students in a number of meaningful media-based activities. The range of involvement may 
include newspapers and television, as well as website text and images, school or district 
newsletters, and informational material prepared to showcase our district educational 
programs. We consider these opportunities to be excellent vehicles for sharing with our parents 
and the general public the wide array of activities and events that occur within our educational 
community.  
 
Our district views the wise use of media as a powerful means of communicating and sharing a 
broad spectrum of positive elements associated with our school district. Along with the benefits 
accrued by the district, we are aware of the positive effect student involvement can have on 
the lives of our children. It is for these reasons that we ask for your permission to include your 
child in the media opportunities noted above.  
 
As you are aware, there are potential dangers associated with the posting of personally 
identifiable information on a website since global access to the Internet does not allow us to 
control who may access such information. These dangers have always existed; however, we as 
schools do want to celebrate your child and his/her work. The law requires that we ask for your 
permission to use information about your child.  
 
Please sign below to communicate your preference in this matter. We are requesting that every 
parent sign and return one form for each child in attendance.  
 
If you, as parent or guardian, wish to rescind this agreement, you may do so at any time in 
writing by sending a letter to the high school principal and such rescission will take effect upon 
receipt by the school.  
 
__ YES, I GRANT permission to Bunker Hill High School to use sound, video and photographic 
images of my son/daughter for use on the school website, news releases, brochures, and other 
school related productions. Additionally, I give permission for my son's/daughter's image, work 
and first name to be used on the school web page. No last names will be used on the website. I 
understand that I may rescind this agreement at any time in writing by sending a letter to the 
principal of Bunker Hill High School and such rescission will take effect upon receipt by the 
school.  
__ NO, I DO NOT GRANT permission for photo/image that includes this student to be published 
on the school and or district's public Internet site.  
 
 
______________________________________________  __________________________ 
Student Signature       Date 
 
 
 
______________________________________________  __________________________ 
Parent/Guardian Signature      Date 
 


